
Hello everyone,  

I started the week on Year 5 camp in Dartmoor. It was great to be out doing practical 

activities and watching children thrive when given responsibility. Many of you know 

that I am passionate about outdoor learning and I would like to develop this within our 

curriculum. The children came back tired, but they had a great time.  

Everyone is sad to say goodbye to Mr Cook. He is a huge part of the school and I know 

that the children are going to miss him. It is always important that staff have the 

opportunity to grow and develop and Mr Cook started here as a newly qualified 

teacher. He will now begin his year at Whitehall as a Deputy Head. This is testament to 

his hard work. We wish him all the very best and will see him when his secondment 

ends.  

I hope that you all have a relaxing week off and enjoy time with family and friends. 

Hopefully the sun will shine. It will be the second family swim today. Unfortunately, I 

am going camping so I can't make it. Ruth and Miss Williams will be there to ensure 

things go smoothly. Have fun everyone! 

Mr Hawkins 











 

May 11 and 25 

June 8 and 22 

July 13 and 20 

Come and enjoy a swim at Easton pool for only £1 per person!   

• Tickets available from the 

Monday before each swim. 

• Children under 8 must have an 

adult in the water with them 

• One adult can bring 2 children 

under 8 







DROP IN SESSIONS—NO NEED TO SIGN UP! 

WEDNESDAYS 14:00-15:00 

IN THE COMMUNITY ROOM 

STARTS 17/04/2024 

NOW ON WEDNESDAY AFTERNOONS! 




